
      
 
 
 
 
 

  Newsletter                                                                                             23.05.2025 
 
Messages and updates 

We’re Excited to Welcome a Champion!  

We’re thrilled to announce that on Wednesday, June 4th, our school will be visited by Roberto 
Lacourt, a Youth ABA National Boxing Champion! Roberto will be joining us for an exciting day 
of inspirational speaking and 
high-energy fitness circuits! 

But Roberto’s journey to the 
top hasn’t been easy — and he 
needs our support. As an 
aspiring boxer, the financial 
demands of training and 
competing are high. That’s why 
we’re launching a fundraising 
effort to support both 
Roberto’s boxing dreams and 
our school. We are asking you 
to try gather sponsorship from 
friends and family and make 
sure to record it on the 
sponsorship form you've been 
given in school. 

Here’s how it works: 40% of 
the funds raised will go directly 
to Roberto to help with his 
training costs. The remaining 
60% will go towards some new 
equipment for our school! 

And there’s more — we’ve got 
amazing prizes for you, 
our fundraisers! Check out the 
poster below to see what you 
could win for being a 
fundraising superstar.  

The deadline for sponsorship is Monday June 2nd. 

The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe 
and happy and everybody has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 



Great News in Swimming! 

After half term, we are really excited that year two will have an opportunity to have a two week taster of 
swimming lessons. Please can you ensure your child has a swimming costume (not bikini type for girls - full 
costume please) goggles and a swimming hat. Primark and Amazon are the easiest place to obtain these. 

We are taking them in small groups to suit their experience so the first group will be: 

Daisy, Oskar, Louis, Lawrence, Matilda, Stefan, Rocco, and Eloise. 

Some of the children are already excited! 

If you have any questions, please ask Mr Harpley who is usually on Duke Rd gate on Monday or the Ballpark 
gate on Wednesday’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE 

Monday 2nd – Monet Chiswick House & Gardens trip 
 
Tuesday 3rd – Reception Chiswick House & Gardens trip 
 
Friday 6th - June – Y1 & Y2 Cake Sale 

June – Y3 & Y4 A.I.M High Writing Day –                                                                           
by invitation only. Payment required on Parent Pay. 

 
Wednesday 11th - KS2 Shakespeare workshop 
 
Friday 13th – KS2 Shakespeare Trip. Payment and consent required on Parent Pay. 
 

Friday 20th - Tombola Mufti Day - Children’s tombola donations, new unwanted toys and 
sweets etc. 
 
Monday 23rd - Ghost Dance Troupe Inter-School Competition. More info to follow. 
 
Tuesday 24th - Y6 Chiswick House & Gardens trip  
 
Wednesday 25th – Science Enrichment Day - Zoo Lab Workshop – Whole school. Payment 
and consent are required on Parent Pay. 
 
Friday 27th – Y5 & 6 Thames River Trust Geography Trip. Payment and consent are 
required on Parent Pay. 

-Tombola Mufti Days - Adult tombola, new and unwanted alcohol, sweets, 
candles, toiletries, gifts etc. 

2025 DATES FOR THE DIARY 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 19th May to Friday 23rd May 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
LATES 

RECEPTION 
ROTHKO 

91.9% 5 

1  MONDRIAN 96% 0 
2  MATISSE 99.1% 12 
3/4 MONET 97.9% 9 
5  SHONIBARE 98.8% 7 
6  RILEY 95.8% 4 

JULY 
 

Saturday 5th – Summer Fair - 11am – 3pm 
 
Monday 7th – Friday 11th - Y6 Cycling course 
 
Thursday 10th - Sing Education Parent Assembly & Choir. 
More info to follow. 
 
Friday 11th – Y1 visit to Chiswick Library  

                     - Nursery & Reception Cake Sale   

                     - Y6 Leavers BBQ 

Tuesday 15th – Thursday 17th - Y6 Residential Trip 

Mufti Day 
Donations for the Summer Fair 

 
Tombola prizes for adults and children 

 
*  FRIDAY 20th June - Children’s tombola donations, 
new unwanted toys and sweets etc. 
*  FRIDAY 27th June - Adult tombola, new and 
unwanted alcohol, sweets, candles, toiletries, gifts 
etc. 
 



 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Stars of the week - WB 19.05.25   Ambitious       

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian David 

David has shown great ambition all week, particularly during our visit to the Transport 
Museum, where he thoughtfully figured out the best way home using multiple modes 
of transport. He also demonstrated ambition during Diversity Day, enthusiastically 
engaging with different cultures and embracing various traditions. David consistently 
gives his best, and I’m confident he’ll continue to shine next half term. Well done, 
David! 

Matisse Louis 

This week, Louis has shown great ambition in everything he has done. On Quidditch day, 
he learned new skills quickly and worked hard to support his team. He showed great 
teamwork and determination. Louis was very enthusiastic for our diversity day and he 
has been ambitious in his writing, using strong words to persuade. Well done Louis! 

Monet Gishi 

Gishi has been an absolute star since joining The William Hogarth School. He has fit in 
so well! He has made lots of new friends and works so hard across all of his studies. He 
has completed about 10 sheets of extra maths homework this week on top of all his 
regular homework! This shows just how ambitious he really is. Well done Gishi - The 
William Hogarth School is lucky to have you. 

Shonibare Jennifer 

Jennifer’s positive attitude and eagerness to learn truly shone this week. Even after 
missing five maths lessons, she didn’t let that hold her back. Instead, she caught up 
independently, and came just shy of full marks on our assessment! Her determination 
and desire to work are a wonderful reminder of how powerful perseverance can be. I 
can’t wait to see her thrive even more with consistent time in class. 

Riley Malak 

This week, we are proud to celebrate Malak for showing incredible ambition in 
everything she does. Whether it's taking on new challenges in her learning, setting high 
goals for herself, or showing determination to improve, Malak has proven that a strong 
sense of ambition can lead to amazing progress. 

Your drive to succeed and your positive attitude inspire everyone around you. Keep 
reaching for the stars — we believe in you! 

Well done, Malak— your ambition makes you shine! 



 

LUNCH MENU W/C 2nd June 

 

 



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  



 



 

Volunteer with Home-Start RKH 
 

Local charity Home-Start Richmond, Kingston and Hounslow is 
offering a free training course to become a home-visiting 

volunteer, supporting families with under-fives facing challenges 
such as post-natal illness, bereavement, or disability. 

Whether you are looking to gain some skills or experience for 
work, give back to the community or meet new people, this is a 
rewarding, fulfilling and enjoyable community-based role. We are 
desperately seeking more volunteers with parenting or caring 
experience to help us to make a difference to families in your 
borough.  

All volunteers complete a free training course which equips them 
with the skills and information they need to be a Home Visiting 
Volunteer. The next free 6-week course runs on Thursdays from 
9:45 am to 2:30 pm, starting 25th September and ending 6th 
November, at Vestry House, 21 Paradise Road, Richmond.  

 
For more information, contact Erin at erin@homestart-rkh.org.uk 
or call 07884 536161. 

 



CLUBS & LESSONS

PianoFunClub 

Please contact PianoFunClub if you would like to 
book your child a place for piano or guitar 
lessons.  This is currently available from Year 1 to 
Year 6.                                     

Contact: www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 304 

Rocksteady Music School 

Please contact Rocksteady if you would to 
book your child a place. This is available from 
Reception class to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  



 

 

  


